
WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

Being union means a better deal. If you or someone you know is not a
member, now is the time to join. Scan the QR code or click to Join
today.
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BARGAINING 

After months of public campaigning led by the TWU,
Qantas has been forced to increase its shoddy
wages policy. The offer previous made to QGS
workers of 2% increases in 2022 and 2023 will now be
increased to 3% for the two years. 

Congratulations, these initial results have only been secured because members and
delegates across the country have stood together. 

TWU industrial staff are currently finalising the drafting of the proposed Agreement. The
drafting provided by QGS needs to be improved to ensure the Agreement will pass the
Better Off Overall Test (BOOT) in the Fair Work Commission and TWU members won’t be
ripped off.
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This increase will come in from 1 September 2022 and
1 September 2023 and the union is seeking
confirmation of backpay for the 2022 increase.

When the drafting process is completed the draft agreement will be
given to delegates and then members for discussion and endorsement.
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PAY INCREASE PROPOSAL

UPDATE

We are hopeful an improved offer will be ready to put to members for a
vote in coming weeks.

https://twuaus.com/VICJOIN

